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Honoring the individuality of the child as we prepare each for elementary school

Saint Luke’s Little Saints Preschool & Kindergarten * 1978 Mount Vernon Road * Dunwoody, GA 30338

Welcome to a new year at SLLS!

It goes without saying that this year will look
different. Our staff is meeting the challenges
of starting school during a health crisis and
has made many adjustments to our day-to-
day life at school.

We have a great new theme which reinforces
our approach to the year ahead - tapping
into our imaginations, tackling the new while
drawing on the traditional.

And speaking of new, this is exciting: our
blue Enrollment Folder is now a Google Form
containing all the information we need to
have on file for your child. Completed online,
this should be a snap to provide this year!

As much looks different, much remains the
same, hamely that we will be ready to greet
you and your Little Saint when the first day
arrives as we look forward to another
wonderful preschool year.
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On Pause Until Further Notice:

After school extras:
Lunch Bunch
Enrichment Classes on Thursdays

Enroliment Requirements

Please return the following by August 24:

* Google Form information
This is a NEW method! Fill out your child’s enrollment
information online and simply submit. Link atfached.

* Current Immunization Form 3231 (NO exceptions)
(returning families must provide new forms annually)

* COVID Fee: $50/per child per semester
See details in the green box below. May be paid
Online; no processing fee.

* Current photo of your child
This is especially important this year! Your child’s
smiling face will be displayed in the classroom for
all friends to see. Send to laurasingley@slpre.org.

Kindergarten Families also need to return:

* Current Form 3300 - Vision, Hearing, Dental and
Nuftrition Screening

Stay ftuned for more thoughts and details
about Sneak*A*Peek, carline procedures

and how to best prepare your Little Saint

for the year ahead!

On Pause Until Further Notice:
Stay & Play on Fridays

In order for us to open and offer the healthiest environment for our children and staff during this

health crisis, SLLS will incur additional cleaning costs both in supplies and in commercial cleaning services.
During this most unusual time there will be a non-refundable COVID fee of $50 per child per semester.
This fee will go towards additional

cleaning, sanitizing and disinfecting supplies; daily and nightly cleaning procedures;

playground cleaning; and any cleaning expenses due to exposure and/or contraction.

Payable online at slpres.org/slls-payments/



